THE BOARD OF PUBLIC EDUCATION

PITTSBURGH, PA. 15213

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING BELLEFIELD AND FORBES AVENUES

April 15, 1975

DEAR PARENTS:

Congratulations on your child's acceptance into the Scholars Program at the new Reizenstein Middle School for September 1975. We are looking forward to having you participate in activities that are scheduled to include all persons -- parents, school staff, and students who will be involved in the school this fall.

Arrangements are currently being made concerning the transportation of the children living beyond the 1.5 mile radius. We expect to be able to inform you of time schedules and routes in the near future.

At present, five committees are formed. These committees are comprised of interested parents and include:

- 1. Orientation and Human Relations
- 2. Staffing/Administration/Counseling/Disciplinary Policies
- 3. Curriculum
- 4. Student Safety and Welfare
- 5. Transportation/Athletics/Extra Curricular Activities

The Department of Middle/Junior/Special Schools encourages your participation on one of these committees. Please indicate your preference on the enclosed sheet.

Thank you again for your commitment to the goal of the Board of Education to provide quality education for the children of Pittsburgh.

Sincerely, Turgue & Kliney

Eugene G. Khorey

Assistant Superintendent

Middle/Junior/Special Schools

Enclosure